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	Jay Runner, State Coordinator

	SUMMARY OF August 2006 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 3
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

      Sent out mailing for the September 12, 2006 ILCAE/ICAE meeting.

      Sent out contracts for FY07 projects.

      

	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -11

	
	
	
	
	

	      IAITC Board Meeting – Bloomington

      Growmark Annual Conference - Chicago      

      Ag Day – Illinois State Fair – Springfield

      CAERT Meeting – Danville

      FCAE Staff Meeting– Springfield (2)

      CTE CR Project Meeting – Springfield

      ISBE Meeting regarding the ISBE Ag Ed position – Springfield

      Meeting with Dean Easter & Mike Massie – Springfield

      ICAE Visioning Meeting – Oak Run

      ROE Department Head meeting – Rantoul

      Met with Neil Knobloch regarding Ag Education at the U of I - Urbana

      

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities -- 6

	
	
	
	
	

	     Met with Julie White regarding the “2006 Illinois Ag Ed Report” 

     Worked on contracts for FY07 FCAE Projects

     Sent out messages to teachers via email using the new list-serve system

     Worked on the Illinois Agricultural Education database & website issuese

      Met with Sarah Hileman & Lucas Allen regarding District 2 Office concerns

      Took a five day vacation



	IV.  Miles Traveled  -- 2432

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	     The new year is off a running at a fast pace, with some new projects slated, it will be another exciting and rewarding year for agricultural education in Illinois.  As we continue to reap the benefits of the Ag Ed line item, lets not forget to thank those responsible for maintaining these dollars in the budget. One of the most important things that we must do is that simple little “Thank You”.  The new staff haveadjusted well to their new environment.  I am excited about future opportunities with this staff.

	

	

	

	


